

MEMBERSHIP CARDS FOR 2026

Please Note: union membership cards for year 2026 will not automatically be mailed out to home addresses. If you would like a 2026 membership card, you will need to send an email to jessica@uaw218.com to request a 2026 membership card. Please use "MEMBERSHIP CARD" as your email subject line and provide your full name and 5-digit clock number in your email. You will be notified when your membership card is ready for pick up at the union hall during regular business hours. Membership cards will NOT be mailed out. *Please note that you are not required to have a membership card to vote in union elections or to attend union meetings. Membership is only verified by photo ID and union dues status. Please feel free to start sending in your request for 2026 membership card. However, cards will not be generated till mid-December 2025 after dues payments have been verified for the month.

Thank you for your cooperation, UAW Local 218 Leadership

